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On Thursday 17 April 2008 the Federal Court will hold a forum in all of its Registries on 
the New Tax List Directions issued by the Chief Justice on 4 April 2008.  A copy of these 
Directions can be obtained from the Federal Court’s website. 
 
The forum will be “live” in the Sydney Registry in Court 21A and, via video link, in the 
principal court room in each of the other Registries of the Court.  It is proposed that the 
forum be interactive from all locations. 
 
All legal practitioners and others, whether from law or accounting firms, officers of the 
Australian Taxation Office, institutional bodies, such as Law Societies, Bar Associations, 
Accounting Institutes and other institutes, such as the Taxation Institute of Australia, who 
use the Court’s services, or who are interested in or affected by the Court’s services, in 
relation to taxation matters are welcome and encouraged to attend. 
 
Time:  5.00 pm Canberra, Sydney, Melbourne, Brisbane 
  4.30 pm Adelaide 
  4.30 pm Darwin 
  3.00 pm Perth 
 
The forum will run for such time as is needed to address, if not satisfy, all questions and 
concerns that might be raised to a maximum of 1½ hours. 
 
If you would like to attend the forum at the New South Wales Registry please advise by  
email: peter.pholi@fedcourt.gov.au by 14 April, 2008. 
 
If there are any specific issues or concerns which anyone would like to raise, please 
advise when you RSVP. 
 
It would be appreciated if you would notify others who may be interested in attending. 
 
Light refreshments will be served following the forum. 


